



Affiliated to MG University and Approved by AICTE VAZHITHALA P.O., THODUPUZHA - 685 583, KERALA, INDIA



From.

03/01/2022

The Principal Santhigiri College of Computer Sciences Vazhithala principal@santhigiricollege.com

To.

The Academic Council Mahatma Gandhi University Priyadarshini Hills Kottayam

Subject: Revision on Curriculum

Dear Sir/Madam,

We, at Santhigiri College of Computer Sciences, would like to bring to your attention the need for a revision of our university's curriculum.

We are writing to you today to express our concern about the high ratio of students who are migrating to study abroad. This trend is a clear indication that there is a need for a revision of our university's curriculum.

As you are well aware, studying abroad has become increasingly popular in recent years. Many students are opting to leave the country to pursue their higher education. While this is undoubtedly an exciting opportunity for them, it has resulted in a significant loss of potential students for our university.

We believe that our curriculum needs to be revised to better prepare our students for the global marketplace. With a more globalized approach to education, our students will have the necessary skills and knowledge to succeed both domestically and internationally.

We are confident that our university has the potential to be a leader in this area. By revising our curriculum, we can create a more diverse and dynamic learning environment that will attract and retain more students.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your response and hope for a positive outcome.

Sincerely,

Fr. Paul Parakkattel CMI SANTHIGIRI COLLEGE OF COMPUTER SCIENCES VAZHITHALA P. O., THODUPUZHA